Report of the Web Resources for the Rare Materials Cataloger Editorial Group
October 2022 BSC Virtual Meeting

I. New member:
The group welcomed Stephanie Geller as the new member for 2022-2023.

II. Current Work:
A. We are continuing to conduct link maintenance of the site on a bimonthly basis. We are also
keeping track of the few links that are temporarily broken because the websites are under
construction, and we will continue to monitor those and make updates as needed.

B. We are also working on applying the new editorial guidelines that we came up with last year
to the current resource citations on the site. This work is about halfway done and we hope to
finish this work soon.

lll. Future Work: our future work remains the same as the previous year
A. Adding new content to the site using the new editorial guidelines
B. Increasing visibility of the site
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